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21 March, 2023 

8 – 13 YEARS CROSS COUNTRY CARNIVAL 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

The school will be holding our annual K-6 Cross Country Carnival on Friday 31 March 2023. It will be held at school. 
Students who are turning 8 or more this year will also have a portion of the track outside the school gates and 
therefore require parental permission in order to participate. This permission note is for students to leave the school 
grounds on Wednesday 29 March in order to walk the track with their peers and teachers as well as permission to 
participate in the real event on Friday 31 March.  

 

Venue:  School grounds and surrounding local area including up to Turkeys Nest Recreation Park 

Walking date:  Wednesday 29 March (walking the track with peers and teachers - parents do not attend)  

Event date:  Friday 31 March (Back up date - Friday 28 April). Parents are welcome to attend this event. 

Ages:   8 - 13-year-olds, including students in year 2 who turn 8 at any time throughout 2023.  

K-2 students below the age of 8 will also participate in the cross country carnival but will remain within 
school ground so do not require parental permission.  

What to wear:  Sports uniform or a T-shirt in house colour and sports shorts, sneakers and a school hat. 

Time:   8 years+ will participate between 9:30am - 10:30am.  

K-2 students below age 8 will participate between 11:30am - 12:30pm 

Cost:   Nil 

 

Please ensure your child has plenty of water in drink bottles for the carnival and please apply sunscreen at home prior 
to arriving at school. 

Parents are welcome to attend this event but will need to bring their own chair. If you are able to assist on the day by 
sitting at a checkpoint along the track it would be greatly appreciated as this will allow us to spread staff out further 
along the track whilst still provide enough supervision on the oval. If you are able to assist please email the school 
directly.  

Please provide permission via the Sentral Parent Portal for your child to participate in the practice walk on Wednesday 
29 March AND the cross country event on Friday 31 March 2023 no later than Tuesday 28 March 2023.  

 

Ms Welsh                                                                                                                                          Mrs West 
Principal                                                                                                                                       Coordinator 

 


